



---

**Australian National University  
Law Students' Society**

**Minutes for Committee Meeting**

*We acknowledge that this meeting is taking place on Indigenous land across Australia, and acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we meet today. We pay our respects to Elders past, present, and emerging.*

**Date: 6:11pm**

**Time:**

**Location:**

**Present: Neha, Will C, Lilli, Lachie, Alex, Sejay, Cian, Will T, Bitu, Thu**

**Nikki, Callum, Aurelia  
Carmen, Raf, Gypsy  
Sarah W, Myka, Charli, Kai, Jess, Sam  
Ethan, E Wen, Brianna  
Asya, Hnin, Nuha  
Sarah H, Nikita, Andries  
Zainab, Milli  
Piper**

**Absent with Apologies: Lilli, Kai, Myka**

**1. Acknowledgement of Country**

**2. President (Neha)**

Talking to Cian about next year

ALSA people talked about running September council in Nov/Dec

- Noted that my term is ending so they should contact Cian

Will send handover templates soon

- All exec and relevant committee

Someone asked what we were doing re Law Files

- Sent enquiry through website but we don't even know if that works anymore

### **3. Administration (Will C)**

OGM went well

- Everything passed and really pleased especially with SJ and Equity changes

### **4. Careers (Lilli)**

### **5. Competitions (Lachie)**

Competitions committee meeting starting

- External comps, VP comps, James Fisher – in charge of comps
- CoL had lots of good ideas
- Systematic process for funding, applications and coaching
  
- CoL keen to have external comps funding committed to them
  
- Want to build resource bank “how to X” to put on the website
  - At least beginners guide with practice problems, written submissions, resources

### **6. Education (Alex)**

Pre-exam tutorials

- 2 will be hybrid – intl law and legal theory
- Rest on zoom
- Contacted PAL, mentor on each and will give study skills spiel
  
- Advertising sorted from Aurelia today so will post tomorrow

How to prepare for final exams PAL workshop – probably running next Sunday

### **7. Equity (Sejay)**

Autonomous Intl Students lunch

- Disabilities next week, good small lunches

### **8. Events (Cian)**

Pub Crawl

- Trying to post without bombarding
- Schmidtposting etc – lots of love but did not translate to tickets
  
- Currently at 4 tickets – but Peppercorn and LSS members don't always buy tickets

## **9. Finance (Will T)**

OGM restating

- Budget looking good
- Finalising handover for Sam, crash course on softwares etc

## **10. Social Justice (Bita)**

Not much to report

WIL panel

- Really fun, good chat
- Justice LK very funny
- Ladies made effort to network with the girls there
- Engagement could have been better but this is endemic to LSS events

## **11. Sponsorships (Thu)**

Not much report

- Compiling final information for handovers
- Neha: when did we sent out Sponsorships prospectus?
  - Thu: maybe sent before I left and then we followed up in January
  - Nikki: 11 December
- Neha: changing prices?
  - Can discuss later – probably for clerkship nights etc
  - If we do change, preface that changing based on inflation and so on

**Meeting closed:** 6:33pm